
Jump Start Career Development Fund: Year End Report 
 
Districts, charter schools and special schools are reminded to complete the Career Development Fund year-end 
report and submit it to JumpStart@la.gov by July 15, 2015. Districts, charter schools and special schools received a 6% MFP 
adder (state funding portion only) for student enrollments in "technical" CTE courses. This adder equaled ~$240 per student 
enrollment by course. The CDF adder was in addition to the current 6% MFP adder for any student enrollment in a CTE 
course. There was a minimum CDF allocation of $25,000 per district or $10,000 per charter/special school. 
 
If you have any questions about CDF, please contact JumpStart@la.gov. 
 
Charters that have NOT turned in a CDF year-end report: 
 
Avoyelles Public charter School 
Capitol High School (Friendship) 
Delhi Charter School 
Delta Charter School 
G.W. Carver Collegiate Academy 
G.W. Carver Preparatory Academy 
International High School of New Orleans 
Jefferson Charter Chamber Foundation Academy – East 
Joseph Clark High School (Firstline Schools, Inc.) 
KIPP renaissance high School 
Lake Area new Tech Early college High School 
Lake Charles Academy 
Louisiana Connections Academy 
Louisiana Virtual Academy 
Madison Preparatory Academy 
Miller McCoy Academy for Mathematics and Business 
Northshore Charter School 
Sci Academy/Collegiate Academies 
Sophie B. Wright Charter School 
Vision Academy 
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